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To Whom It May Concern:  
 
I certify that this study did not involve human subjects, and thus was not eligible for Institutional 
Review Board Approval. The experiments did involve animals, and all protocols were approved 
by the local Institutional Animal Care and Use Committee (see separate letter attached). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kendra L. Francis, MD  
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